
From: Brian Marcontell 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 1:32 PM 
To: Brian Marcontell 
Cc: Michael Brown; Steve C. Ormbrek 
Subject: TOMS API Update 

 

Hello All, 

I am writing to let you know that we have decided to temporarily disable the TOMS API 
update feature in SIRAS. 

This is because of complexities related to guiding individual accommodations to the 
specific testing areas. 

We are currently working with ETS on a resolution and hopefully we can re-enable the 
functionality next Fall. 

 

In the meantime, we suggest continuing to use the SIRAS TOMS export presets for 
CAASPP and ELPAC as before. 

We know the data export method already is working well.  

 

Thank you for your patience on this matter. 

 

Kind regards, 

Brian 

 

 

Brian Marcontell | Vice President 

 

C: (805) 252-2052 

 


